## Hurstbourne Woods Drive Home Owner's Association Meeting October 11, 2016

Those in attendance were: Tracy Vandiver, Jill Greer, Dorothea Mitchell, and Deanna Myers.

## **Old Business:**

Fence painting has been completed. Island work is going on now.

## **New Business:**

Subdivision Insurance has been paid in full.

A few trees along the fence line are dying and need to be removed. They can be removed; stumps ground up, and replaced with Sunset Maples for a cost of \$715 or less. No final decision made yet.

Sod at two spots was damaged near Watterson Trail entrance. This will be repaired.

Lights along Hurstbourne will be checked to make sure they are working correctly.

Christmas Decoration Contest: Homeowners will need to have decorations put up by Dec. 5 and votes received by Dec. 12 for Dec. 13 vote count. All who vote will be eligible for entry into a door prize drawing. (Contest and drawing will exclude board members.)

One more estimate will be sought for Christmas decoration installation/removal at entrances of subdivision.

At this time, all vendors will remain the same for 2017.

The next Homeowners Association meeting will take place at 6:30 PM on Nov. 8, 2016.